Minutes, Inishowen Organic Group meeting
January 29th  2009
Present:  M Reilly , N. McLaughlin, P. Doherty, L. O’Connor, T. Morgan, J.Craven, M McCaul, Paddy Doherty, Martin O’Hara, Joe McGonigle, Gerard Doherty.
Apologies: S. McWilliams, B Doherty, R Smallwood, Kathleen O’Hara Farren 
AGM
There were 4 new members tonight:- Paddy Doherty, Martin O’Hara, Joe McGonigle & Gerard Doherty.
After recent poor attendances at the meetings the main point of the AGM was to decide what direction for the group to go. The general consensus was that the group would like to keep the meetings. Members also expressed a desire to keep the meetings running during the summer as this would be the height of the growing season and would like to be in contact with members to ask questions.
The need for courses has again been highlighted. Mary has stated that herself and John would host a course at Greenhill and perhaps run it or get Klaus up to teach a course.

Jenny will contact Inishowen Development to reiterate our funding request.
A new board has been elected:

Chairperson: Therese Morgan

Secretary: Noel McLaughlin

P.R.O. : Jenny Craven

Librarian: Liam O’Connor

The next meeting is Thursday 26th of Febuary @ 8pm in McClures’s
See you all there.

